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Date: September 3, 2020 

Notice 

 

This is to notify all the students of Department of Civil Engineering, Southern 

University Bangladesh that the make-up exam of Spring 2020 semester will be 

started from 06th September 2020. Students who have registered for the make-up 

exam are instructed to contact with the concerned faculty and to join the Google 

classroom created for the make-up exam. University authorities will not be 

responsible if any student fails to join the Google classroom or fails to participate 

the exam. 

 

 

 

 

Prof. (Engr.) M. Ali Ashraf Convener, 
Exam committee 

Department of Civil Engineering Southern 
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